
Marshall--Page 1 of 4 
 

September 17, 2024 
 
Dear Members of the Search Committee: 
 
It is with great enthusiasm that I submit my application for the position of President at Bristol Community 
College (Bristol).  I offer a record of 20 years of innovative, energetic, and effective teaching and 
academic leadership in public higher education in Massachusetts.  In addition to serving as a tenured 
faculty member of Spanish, founding department chair, 
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creation of Bristol’s next strategic plan,” “attend to the student experience and achieve strong student 
outcomes,” and “develop positive and productive relationships with Bristol’s governing bodies.”  

While serving as Deputy Commissioner, I brought several motions before the Board of Higher Education 
to streamline statewide policies and procedures and to reduce barriers to student success. 
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Male Mentoring and Multilingual Scholars programs, our Inclusive Excellence Project, the use of chosen 
name and preferred pronouns in our student information system, and our Inclusive Hiring Initiative.  I 
firmly believe that I possess the skills and experience required to “attract, retain, and develop 
knowledgeable, skilled, and committed faculty and staff” and to “embed into Bris
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by the possibility of building upon a solid foundation to advance Bristol’s tradition of providing “high-
quality, accessible, and affirming education” to the citizens of southeastern Massachusetts.   

Sincerely,  

 

Patricia A. Marshall, Ph.D.  


